
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2021 10:33 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
IVAN FERNANDEZ

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To Who it may concern.
Dear Sir / Madam,
I have my hydro shut off for 5 or 6 months. Even though my hydro use is Zero.
I have been charged delivery cost. How will this be reflected in the new billing. I also share a street light with my
neighbor . This light is about
25 feet from our homes on our property. We get charged delivery charges here as well together with the rental,
Hydro and  administrations etc. cost. IS there some help to avoid the double delivery charge. How will the new
billing effect this as well.
My account number is 
I would be happy to receive any insight in this matter.
Sincerely
Ivan Fernandez.




